
 Birches First School 

Nursery Newsletter  

Introductions 

 

 

Save the Date 

 7th, 8th, 9th – You child’s 

taster session 

 Start date children 

who stay all day 

(30hrs)- Thursday 

10th 

 Morning Only Start 

Friday 11th  
 

Try this at home!! 

We will be looking at “families” in Nursery and talking about the people special to us. This will 

hopefully help us to settle quickly into Nursery and to support us in understanding more about 

you.   

Please bring into Nursery on 14th September photographs of your family. Please include a 

photograph of you, your parents, sibling/pets (or both), grandparents, aunties, uncles’ cousins 

or close family friends.  You may include photos of favourite toys of places you have visited if 

you have no siblings or pets.  

You can bring in copies or photographs which we will make copies of.   

 

Please ask Mummy or Daddy to number the photos 1-6 with a short description on paper to 

exoplain who is in each photo.  

Word of the Week 

 

Each week we will introduce you to a new 

word of week in Nursery. Perhaps from a 

book, a funny word or an alternative word 

to describe something. This will help us 

extend our vocabulary.  

 

Reading for Pleasure 

Reading and sharing stories together is so 

important and in Nursery we have lots of books 

we can look at together. I may even have a few of 

your favourite stories waiting for you.                                 

 

Welcome 

I am really excited to meet you all during your taster sessions 

next week.  

You may be feeling worried, scared or anxious which can be 

upsetting but perfectly normal. We have tissues for tears and 

toys for distraction! You may be feeling excited to meet new 

children and explore a new environment which we hope you 

will love.  

On your taster session you can explore all of Nursery- our home 

corner, outdoor area, train set, cars, water play and play-

dough making station. This will hopefully give you lots of 

exciting experiences to look forward to on your first day in 

Nursery.  

Notices 

You will come home on 

Friday 11th with a home 

learning wallet. Please 

return this on Monday with 

your photographs in it. 

Your home learning wallet 

will be used to take home 

and return any home 

learning information.   

 

Remember!!! Water bottles to 

be filled with just WATER- 

you must carry it into 

Nursery and place it on 

your drinks coaster.  

If you wish to speak to me 

about any matters 

concerning your child’s 

day please pass me a note 

on arrival to avoid any 

unnecessary hold-us in the 

parent line. You can also 

contact me via email.  

 

 

 


